Department of Health, Human Performance & Recreation
Recreation Faculty Meeting
Tuesday, October 23, 2012 - 2:30 p.m.
Room 101

The Rec Faculty met at the above-listed time for a brief meeting. The following were in
attendance: Dr. John Oppliger, Dr. Dan Ferguson, Dr. Bill Stobart, Dr. Janice Jewett
(Ms. Laura Covert was absent)

Spring 2013 Sabbatical Classes: Dr. Oppliger reminded faculty of the upcoming
sabbatical for Dr. Bill Stobart during Spring 2013 semester. There are two classes that
need to be assigned an instructor (Rec 438 Issues in Recreation) and (REC 470

Administration in Recreation). Dr. Oppliger advised faculty of the two adjuncts that are
taking REC 435 Facilities Design/Maintenance & HHPR 878 Social-Psychology of Sport
& Rec. After some discussion, Dr. Oppliger is requesting faculty either consider an
overload or suggest names of individuals who could possibly teach these classes. Class
times/dates are of consideration & movement of them would need to be done before
spring enrollment begins. Dr. Oppliger will be making his decision very soon.

Earlier in the semester, contact was made with Mr. Dick Horton, who felt certain he
would be able to teach the undergrad classes in addition to his duties as a grant writer.
After several weeks, Mr. Horton declined the offer.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

SUSAN DOWNING
HHPR Department Secretary



